
Entering Kindergarten Requirements 2020-21 

(Summer Homework for Families) 

  

NC Health Assessment and Immunization Record 

State law requires every child entering public schools in North Carolina for the first time 

to receive a health assessment. The assessment must occur within 12 months prior to 

entering school. You should provide a completed N.C. Health Assessment Form to the 

school on or before the child's first day of attendance.   

State law also requires these vaccinations before a student enters kindergarten and 

should be submitted along with the health assessment form. 

  

 

 

https://publichealth.nc.gov/wch/families/schoolhealth.htm
http://www.immunize.nc.gov/schools/k-12.htm

